
The International Code Council (ICC) is pleased to announce an agreement with SkillsUSA’s TeamWorks 
National Competition and the ICC’s High School Technical Training Program (HSTTP). This year, SkillsUSA 
National TeamWorks project will be based on the 2015 International Residential Code. The TeamWorks 
plans will be code compliant and provide consistency between the trades. Plans will consist of 
architectural, plumbing, electrical and masonry drawings with detail sheets for clarity. To learn more 
about SkillsUSA TeamWorks, visit http://teamworks-info.com. For more information on this partnership 
and the plans themselves, contact Jim Ellwood at jellwood@iccsafe.org.  
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